
Early  
permanence  

Early permanence involves children being placed with potential adoptive 

parents who are also approved as temporary foster carers while the court 

decides about the child’s future. 

This gives crucial stability and continuity of care as early as possible to 

babies and young children who are very likely to be adopted. 

PACT needs more people who could consider early permanence and will 

support families throughout, offering: 

 Social workers specially trained in early permanence plus your own 

early permanence carer buddy 

 Support when meeting birth families and specialised grief and loss 

support, if the child returns to their birth family 

To find out more about early permanence visit www.pactcharity.org  
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